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 Sheridan Park Elementary Career Day 2019 

 

Sheridan Park Elementary is having their annual Career Day event! 

       

One of our most important responsibilities as educators is to prepare our students for successful careers.  

There is one thing that will make a significant impact, in each of our student’s young lives and that is 

future career opportunities. You have the opportunity to be a role model. It is vital that our students are 

informed about several of job opportunities that will be available to them. 

  

Sheridan Park Elementary will conduct our annual Career Day on Friday, March 15th, 2019.  Our 

students look forward to this special day and anticipate the presentation of a variety of careers.   

If you would like to be a presenter or know of someone else that may be interested in presenting his or her 

career, please contact:   

Melissa Butcher or Juliana Prescott, Career Day Coordinators 

754 323-7350 

Melissa.butcher@browardschools.com 

Juliana.aziz-prescott@browardschools.com     
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